
From:  Julia Lawrence
To: Gospel Arts Manna
Subject: Sarratt
Date:  Monday, 31 March 2008

Dear Susan

On behalf of us all - all who came to the service in the village hall 
on Sunday- I’d like to thank you for a time of inspirational worship.  
I know that you chatted with several people afterwards, as did I, 
and it was just wonderful that so many seemed to have been
touched in some way during the service.  Praise the lord!

Please convey our thanks to all members of the choir and your 
brilliant accompanist.  It would appear that they were not too 
phased by the last minute changes.  We certainly enjoyed meeting 
them all.  You have managed to gather a fine group of people 
around you - we just loved their friendliness and their enthusiasm 
for the Lord.  

How wonderful it is when groups of people come together as on 
Sunday to share in worship - we are indeed, brothers and sisters in 
Christ!  We feel sure that the choir will go forward in strength and 
we wish you well in your endeavours.

It would be good to stay in touch…

In the meantime, again a big thank you from Rev Jim, Jeannie and 
myself.

Blessings

Julia


